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June 10, 2022

The Middleton Public Works Department is planning to conduct some high flow
operational analysis of our water utility on Wednesday, June 15t

Throughout this day, you are likely to see sprinklers operating throughout City parks and
possibly some reduced water pressures at your residence.

Thank you for your patience in this effort. Should you have any questions, please reach
out to City Hall at 208-535-3133.

Sincerely,
/)

Jason Van Gilder
Public Works Director



